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If you’re starting something on your own, you better have a passion for it, because this is hard 

work within this notion, on 22nd August 2022, The Placement and Internship Cell, Mata Sundri 

College for Women, hosted an interactive session on the “30 Hours Entrepreneurship 

Development Programme” by the prestigious member of Udyami helpline Pvt Ltd, Ms. Divya 

Khandelwal.  

 

Ms. Divya Khandelwal is a bold thinker and then a stand-out inventor who can bring training 

to life, and can manage, design, developed, and co-ordinate large or small-scale training 

programs CA Richa Bindal 

Her expertise lies in his mastery of actually interacting with clients and vendors, identifying 

and resolving complex accounting matters, and developing innovative solutions for achieving 

a wide range of financial management objectives. 

 

 

Udyami helpline is reflective of the continuous commitment of the government, right from 

day one, to work towards the empowerment of MSMEs.It was launched in 2010 to work as a 

single-point facility for MSMEs needing different kinds of information and accessibility to 

Banks and other MSME-related organizations. 

 

The seminar was organised in Mata Gujri hall from 1:00 pm to 2:30 pm. A total number of 166 

students registered for the program. 

 

The speaker focused on how passion and discipline in life can bring one closer to their dreams, 

just following the simple rule of running after your passion can raise a new Entrepreneur 

among all. And how to build Business idea generation, validation, and Business models with 

entrepreneur skill sets.  

 

There was a detailed discussion and interaction on How students are benefited while joining 

and the importance of developing entrepreneurship. 



Divya Khandelwal wrapped how this program can acquire new skills in one and it can be open 

to different ways of discovering new things. 

 

The session witnessed enthusiastic participation and all the queries were answered by the 

speaker. The success of the session was applauded by Dr. S. Kalpana Devi, Convener, Ms. 

Ashema Hasti, Co-Convener of the Placement Cell,l, and Ms. Harshmeeta Soni, Faculty 

Member of Mata Sundri College for Women.  

 

 


